
Board Adopts Final Notice Amendments to Update Mailing Information in 
Procedural Rules 

 
On December 2, 2010, the Board adopted final notice amendments to the Board’s 
procedural rules updating the proper mailing address for the Division for Chief of 
Environmental Enforcement at the Office of the Attorney General, and the Office of 
Legal Services at the Illinois Department of Natural Resources.  The Illinois Attorney 
General’s Office (AG), on June 2, 2010, filed the proposal which is docketed as In the 
Matter of:  Revision of Mailing Address for Service of Documents Proposed 
Amendments to 35 Il. Adm. Code 101-304 (R10-22). 
 
Under the amendments, the Office of the Attorney General must be served at: 

Division Chief of Environmental Enforcement 
Office of the Attorney General 
100 West Randolph Street, Suite 1200 
Chicago, IL 60601 

 
And, the Illinois Department of Natural Resources must be served at: 

Illinois Department of Natural Resources 
One Natural Resources Way 
Springfield, IL 62701-1787 

The Board received no public comments in this proceeding 

Opinions and orders of the Board, hearing transcripts, and other documents in rulemaking 
records are posted on the Board’s Web site and may be downloaded from the Web 
without charge.  Hard copies may be obtained for $.75 per page from the Clerk’s office  

 

Pollution Control Board 
James R. Thompson Center 
100 W. Randolph Street, Suite 11-500 
Chicago, IL 60601 


